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Rick DeBoer <rdviaticorinc@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 10:02 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not put such harsh limitations on us the little investor. While people may tend to get into
financial trouble with a greater leverage. It is by doing so at there own decision. This leverage also
allows the little investor to participate and have a chance to succeed, Please I beg you not to impose the
leverage limitations.
Thank you for your time
Rick De Boer


